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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
 

Attendance Award in Reception 
goes to Classes 10 and 11 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 2 

 
 

Class 1 Class 7 95% 92.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 93.8% 100% 

Class 3 Class 9 91.7% 90% 

Class 4 Class 10 95.3% 96% 

Class 5 Class 11 95.3% 90% 

Class 6 Class 12 94.7% 92.2% 

Good Shepherd Mass 
 

A choir of twenty Year 2 children joined hundreds of  
children from around the Archdiocese to celebrate the  

annual ’Good Shepherd Mass.’ The children formed part of 
the choir who led the singing. The 

children were wonderful  
ambassadors for our school,  

displayed excellent behaviour and of course, sang beautifully. Thank 
you Mrs Maddocks for  

arranging this experience, to Mr Townley for preparing the children 
and to Mrs Kerr, Miss Fallon, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Porter and  

Mr Davies for accompanying the children. 
 

Well done children. We are so proud of you.  

Early Years Outdoor Provision 
 

Our new outdoor provision is almost complete and is now ready for the nursery and reception 
children to use. I am sure you will agree that the new equipment will become a real asset to our 
children and aid them in developing in so many ways; physically, socially and academically.  
 
The equipment is strictly for school lesson time and to be supervised by school staff. It must  
never be used by older children, particularly junior school children. There are three main reasons 
for this;  
1. School has invested a considerable amount of money into this equipment and it must last 

for a very long time. We cannot afford for it to be damaged by children using it who are  
 older than it is designed for.  
2. We wish to avoid injuries. There have been incidents of equipment being used  
 unsupervised outside of school hours and accidents taking place.  
3. We wish it to remain ‘special’ for the children to use in their lessons to help them to be  
 excited about their learning.  
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ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

Masses will take place on Thursdays at 10.00a.m. 

Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and  

Sundays at 10.00a.m. 

Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 

St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 

(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

Baptisms Please contact Fiona and Laura, our co-ordinators, by 
email: smmbaptisms@outlook.com  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Tuesday 21st June or Wednesday 
22nd June 

Reception trip to the Maritime Museum 
 

Wednesday 22nd June 
Volunteers from Barclays will be planting 
trees in our memorial garden area with 

our local councillors 
 

Wednesday 29th June or Thursday 
30th June 

Year 2 visit to Edge Hill University  
Teddy Bear Hospital 

 
Thursday 30th June 

Family Learning 
Ready for School– Nursery 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS 
 

If your child turns three before the  
1st September 2022,  they will be entitled to 15 hours free 

nursery provision.   
For working parents, your child may be entitled to 30 hours 

free provision.  
 

Our nursery offers both 30 hour and 15 hour places. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR LOCAL COUNCILLORS 
Everyone has seen their outgoings increase recently, fuel, utilities, food, etc. If you are  
struggling financially please do not go to loan sharks. Please contact the Councillors detailed  
below who can signpost you to help and support. 
 
Swanside - Cllr Colin Dever 
                 Colin.Dever@knowsley.gov.uk  
                 07557 849398  
 
Roby - Cllr Kevin Bannon 
           Kevin.bannon@knowsley.gov.uk 
           07384455428 
 
We are here to support you. 

SOME POLITE REMINDERS 

 

1. Please do not park your car on the 

church car park during drop off and pick 

up times. You are endangering our chil-

dren. 

2. No dogs are allowed on the school site, 

even if they are carried.  

3. Junior children are not allowed on the 

school site unless accompanied by an 

adult.  

4. Children are not allowed to play on 

school equipment at the start and end 

of the school day.  

Sharing our Faith 
 

In our assemblies, we have been thinking 

about Pentecost and the Holy Spirit. We 

have shared a prayer to the Holy Spirit with 

the children. Maybe, you would like to share 

this prayer too.  

 

Prayer to the Holy Spirit 

 

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful 

and kindle in them the fire of your love. Send 

forth your Spirit and they shall be created. 

And You 

shall renew 

the face of 

the earth . 

AMEN 
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